
Debbie Swain-Rewi, our wonderful nurse who brings us our weekly clinic without any 

funding whatsoever, would like to advise the community that due to an illness of a close 

family member she needs to amend the nurse clinic schedule for the next wee while. 

 

She remains absolutely committed to the Health Clinic, so from the week commencing 12th 

February, she is shifting the Clinic to a Thursday between 11.00 and 1.00 and if she can’t 

make it Amy will be here instead (Amy is Debbie’s offsider and has been here before, some 

of you will know her). 

 

Once Debbie’s life is back to normal we will return to Wednesday Clinics. 

 

So the schedule over the next few weeks will look like this : 

 

Wednesday February 7th 10am - 1pm    -   as usual 

 

THURSDAY    February 15       11.00 – 1.00 

THURSDAY    February 22       11.00 – 1.00 

THURSDAY    March  1st          11.00 – 1.00 

THURSDAY    March 8th          11.00 – 1.00 

THURSDAY    March 15th        11.00 – 1.00 
 


